
     We are excited to invite you to our Two-Year-Old Registered Angus Bull Sale on Wednesday, March 
5th. As a family deeply rooted in the Angus business since the 1960s and with 44 years of experience 
selling registered Angus bulls, we are proud to continue offering cattle that positively impact your 
herd and the marketplace. 

     The current feeder cattle market presents an excellent opportunity for producers. Demand for 
quality, efficient, and consistent feeder cattle is high, and we are dedicated to helping our custom-
ers meet this demand. Our program is built on decades of commitment to breeding efficiency and 
performance, anchored by our exceptional cow herd, which includes a strong representation of 
Pathfinder-designated females.

     Our bulls are specifically developed with your success in mind. They are bred to enhance the quali-
ty of your feeder calves, ensuring they meet the demands of today’s market. Uniformity, performance, 
and genetic excellence are hallmarks of our program, and we take great pride in the consistency of 
our cattle.

     Investing in superior genetics is the foundation for producing cattle that thrive in the marketplace. 
By choosing bulls from our program, you select traits that drive profitability, including feed efficiency, 
growth, and carcass quality.

     We invite you to review our sale catalog and visit us to see the bulls firsthand 8 ½ miles north of 
Bassett any time. We are here to answer any questions and help you select the genetics that best fits 
your operation. We are working with DV Auction again so you can look at videos in February.  Look for 
links on our website, www.hallranchangus.com, on Facebook or Instagram, @hallranchangus1902.  
If all else, the bulls will be in town on March 4th for your inspection. Thank you for considering our 
program, and we look forward to seeing you at the sale.
 




